STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

September 4, 2008

PETER W. SZYMANSKI

U.S. ARMY

STRATFORD ARMY ENGINE PLANT (SAEP)
550 MAIN ST

STRATFORD, CT 06615-7574

Dear Applicant:

This letter is to confirm the receipt of the following application package:
Permit Type: RCRA PART B PERMIT

FACILITY: STRATFORD 1¥ STRATFORD,CT

Your application has been assigned the following application number: 200802245
Please include this number on all correspondence regarding this application.

As of today, the following materials have been received:

ITEM REQUIRED FEE FEE RECEIVED RECEIVED ON
Application Package SEPTEMBER 3, 2008
Application Fee: $§ 3,750.00 $ .00

The application fee for this application has not yet been received. Your application will not be
processed until it is paid in full. All payments should be made to the Central Permit Processing
Unit, Department Of Environmental Protection, 79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT. 06106-5127.

If there are any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact the
Central Permit Processing Unit at (860)424-4004.

Your application has been forwarded to the appropriate permit program. As a reminder, depending on the
type of permit you are seeking, you may be required to publish notice of your application in accordance
with Section 22a-6g of the General Statutes and submit a copy of such notice to DEP. If this is the
case, DEP will not process your application further until we have received the certified copy of such
notice.

If you have specific technical guestions regarding your application, please contact the permit program
directly:
WASTE ENGINEERING PERMIT STAFF (860) 424-3372

Please be aware that any work without the permits or authorizations required by
Section 22a-454 CGS

is a violation of state law, and may subject you to enforcement action. Alsco, the application
review process is a continuing one. The department may request further information to evaluate your
application.

Thank You.
Sincerely,

Central Permit Processing Unit
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